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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support 

 Dates for your diary 
Friday 28th April 

9.15am Year 1 Parents phonics session 

Friday 5th May 

Reception trip to watch the Smeds and the 

Smoos at Norwich Playhouse. 

Please return forms and payment 

Saturday 10th June 

Zumba Family Picnic  

 

 

 

 
 

    Polite Reminders 

Home learning for Year 1 and Year 

2 is completing 20 minutes on 

Maths Whizz per week. 
Maths Whizz meetings on Zoom for Year 1 and 

Year 2 parents on Monday 24th April at 10am 

and Tuesday 25th April at 6.30pm 

 

Online Safety 

With children having more and more access to the 

internet, it is always good for parents and carers 

to feel they know how to support and look after 

your child using the internet. Please use the link 

below to find out more information to help you. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/online-games/  

Please remember that Huggy Wuggy is not 

suitable for children of our school age.  

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class 94.79% 

Ruby Class 94.19% 

Diamond 95.19%  

Sapphire 91.5% 

Emerald Class 97.16% 

Topaz Class 89.77% 

 

Weekly Maths Whizz Competition – 

.Maths whizz competition is still ongoing. Your 

child needs to earn 3 jewels and 3 rubies each week 

in order to gain a master or super star status.  

 

 

Don’t forget our school hall is available to 

hire, please ask at the office for details. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our children have enjoyed lots of delicious meals 

this week from our new catering company 

Aspens. They have a choice of a main, vegetarian, 

hot pasta, jacket potato or a pick and mix basket- 

a sandwich of either ham, cheese or tuna.   

Reminders…Please remember not to 

park down washbridge. It is becoming 

dangerous and we have had several reports of 

near misses.  

 
 

 Maths Whizz parent webinars next week..  

Monday 24th April at 10am 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0lduioqjMv

G9ZFAD4qvXLKS330UUiQcykQ 

Tuesday 25th April at 6.30pm 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0lduioqjMv

G9ZFAD4qvXLKS330UUiQcykQ 

 

A message from Mrs Futers… 
I would like to say hello to all the families that I 
have met previously and to all those who I haven't 
met before. I have been delighted to see you all and 
to see how well the children have been progressing. 
I would like to take the opportunity to say thank 
you to all the staff at DCINS whose efforts and 
commitment have continued the positive work for 
our whole school community. It has been 
wonderful to return to DCINS and I look forward to 
working with you all. 
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Thank you for all your donations for the Easter bonnet 

competition and the funds raised from Choir on tour, our 

children have enjoyed new maths resources and a new reading 

area.  
 

 

 
 


